
EARTH DAY 2024 

 

The Department of Geography organized a significant Earth Day 2024 event on April 22, 

2024 (at 08:30PM), in the evening. The program, which was conducted via Google Meet, was 

attended by the second-semester students of the Geography department. Dr. H. Laldinmawia, 

Assistant Professor, delivered a speech titled "Planet versus Plastic." He emphasized the 

crucial need for a healthy planet to support a healthy life and urged students to strongly 

oppose the encroachment of plastic. Dr.H.Laldinmawia also highlighted the detrimental 

effects of plastic on the environment and human health. 

 

 


